

Important advice for visitors

Dear Visitor,

For your safety and the safety of others, please adhere to the following rules:



Download the "BeAware" application



If you experience any COVID-19 symptoms, including:



fever



of breath



throat







If you test positive following a rapid COVID-19 test, you must either photograph the result and upload it on the "BeAware" application to be given an appointment for a PCR test, or call 444



If you experience any COVID-19 symptoms or have received a positive rapid test result, you must isolate immediately and not leave your hotel room or socialise with others



If you receive a positive PCR test result, you will be contacted by a representative from the Ministry of Health to guide you through the procedures to be followed



If you test positive for COVID-19, you are obliged to disclose the names of all people with whom you have had recent contact, to ensure testing appointments are scheduled and treatment is provided in a timely manner



Please inform the hotel management of any case of infection or contact with a COVID-19 positive individual

List of hotels authorized to provide self-isolation services

